
Tasting
Realistic Fiction

A story that uses 
fictional characters but 
could actually happen in 

real life.

The events and settings 
are realistic in nature.



Tasting
Historical Fiction

A story set in the past 
about historical events 

but with fictional 
characters.

Would you have liked to 
live in the past?



Tasting
Science Fiction

A story based on an 
imaginary future when 
technology and science 

have advanced. 
Sometimes set in outer 

space and often 
involves robots or 
artificial intelligence.



Tasting
Fantasy Fiction

A story that cannot 
really happen and may 
include talking objects, 
magical powers, talking 

animals, wizards, 
witches, and more.



Tasting
Mystery Fiction

A story based on a 
puzzling event. Usually 

suspenseful and including 
some kind of detective 

work.

Can you solve the 
mystery?



Tasting
Adventure Fiction

A story based on 
events that happen 

outside of ordinary life, 
usually putting the 

character in danger.

What would you do on 
an adventure?



Tasting
Thriller Fiction

A story based on a 
suspenseful situation, 

usually set in the modern 
day. These books might 
make you afraid of the 

dark!

May also be known as 
horror or scary.



Tasting
Classic Fiction

A story that has stood 
the test of time and 
impacted society in a 

powerful way.

Have you seen these 
stories in movies?



Tasting
Literary Non-Fiction

A factually accurate 
story using literary 

styles and techniques. It 
reads just like a fiction 
book, but is true. These 
could include biographies 
or stories about events.



Tasting
Biography

A written account of 
someone’s entire life.

A memoir is a snippet of 
events in a person’s life.

An autobiography is a 
book written about the 
author by the author.



Tasting
Humor

A story to make 
readers laugh. Events or 
characters are used in 
unique ways. The setting 
may be realistic or may 
not exist. May include 

irony or puns.



Tasting
Traditional Literature

A story passed orally 
with a universal theme 
for clearly defined 
characters. Includes 
fairy tales, fables, 

myths, legends, tall tales, 
folklore, nursery 

rhymes, proverbs, and 
animal tales.



Tasting
Poetry

Traditional poetry 
follows pre-determined 

structure including 
stanzas and form. They 
also follow rhyme and 
rhythm and meter - or 
nothing at all. There are 
a variety of types of 

poetry.



Tasting
Poetry

A story


